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QPL INTERNATIONAL HOLDINGS LIMITED
(Incorporated in Bermuda with limited liability)

(Stock Code: 243)

CHANGE OF PRINCIPAL OFFICE IN HONG KONG

The board of directors (the “Board”) of QPL International Holdings Limited (the “Company”) 
hereby announces that the principal office of the Company in Hong Kong will be changed to Unit 
H, 24/F., Golden Bear Industrial Center, 66-82 Chai Wan Kok Street, Tsuen Wan, New Territories, 
Hong Kong with effect from 6 May 2024.

By Order of the Board 
QPL International Holdings Limited 

Tung Siu Ching 
Executive Director

Hong Kong, 29 April 2024
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